
 

 

Lights, Camera, Action!
Elementary Students from division one are excited to share "All People Celebrate

Jesus" with you on the evening of December 15. They danced, played instruments,
signed, spoke and recorded and their work is now done. Editing is underway and it is

sure to be a wonderful show. Don't forget the popcorn!


